
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

  

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Saturday, 6 April 2024 6:47 pm
Registrar
Foodstuffs merger

 
Hi there 

Im emailing to appose the merger I believe they are looking to control the market.
By removing suppliers and also having control over current suppliers the only people profiting is foodstuffs.

I can tell you they are extremely greedy 
and are even currently actioning it as they have already merged. 
 

I was told they are not taking anymore 
traders and wholesalers with the merger that is going to take place and are looking at removing traders all together.
 
This infact destroys the competition in the market and allows the supermarkets to sell at what they like. 
 

 
I believe allowing them to merge is a huge mistake and shouldn’t be allowed 

Thanks 
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